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April 5, 2023 

 

 

TO:   Planning Board 

 

FROM:  Diane Williamson, Administrative Officer 

 

RE:  NUGEN Solar on Town Landfill  

 

The above is before you for a reinstatement of the Master plan and Preliminary approval which was has 

expired and approval of the final plan. 

 

The Board had waived the RIDEM approvals until the final phase.  The RIDEM review is in process and 

approval is expected to be received prior to the Planning Board’s meeting.   

 

A draft motion is attached for your consideration. 
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